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The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairman Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
H-305, the Capitol 1036 Longworth HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

I am requesting funding for the Old Alabama Bridge Replacement project in Fiscal Year 2026.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Johns Creek, located at 11360
Lakefield Drive, Johns Creek, Georgia, 30097.

The funding would be used to replace two aging bridges over Johns Creek, Georgia that are
structurally deficient. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide
significant benefits to the residents of the Northern Atlanta Metro Area by improving safety,
resilience, and multimodal connectivity. The project will enhance safety for motorists,
emergency responders, reduce flooding risk, and expand pedestrian access to key community
destinations. The aging bridges that were built in 1956, and they are no longer sufficient to meet
to accommodate the current volume of traffic of 16,300 cars and meet the demands of the
growing population. This project addresses critical public safety, infrastructure resilience, and
multimodal connectivity needs for a rapidly growing suburban community.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in 23
USC 133.

[ certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Rich McCormick, MD, MBA
Member of Congress
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